
 
 

 

January 22, 2021 

 

Dear Faculty and Staff, 

 

These weekly updates will serve as a tool to keep you informed and engaged with 

SMU’s Academic Affairs division as, together, we work to advance the goals of SMU’s 

strategic plan and continue to move SMU forward and upward. If you have suggestions 

for what we should include in future communications, please send your ideas to this 

email address. Previous newsletters are available here. Today’s update falls into three 

categories: 1) SMU’s Road to R-1, 2) Spring 2021, and 3) News and Noteworthy. 
 

SMU’S Road to R-1 

 

 Fiscal Year (FY) 2021–2022 Budget Process – Final budget proposals will be reviewed 
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 Lyle School of Engineering’s recognition by the American Society for Engineering 
Education diversity, equity, and inclusion efforts – Congratulations to Dean Marc 
Christensen, Diversity Officer Kathy Hubbard, and the entire Lyle School of 
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